
ITS is pleased and excited to announce that the latest version of the Windows operating system, Windows 10 has just been made
available for Faculty and Staff. Students are also eligible to receive a free copy of Windows 10. This Fall please help us get the
word out to our students so they can take advantage of this offer. This version is the full enterprise version that contains all the
features of the Home version and more. To take advantage of this offer you will need to have a CUNY Portal account and use your
Kingsborough email account. If you are having trouble with either one please contact the Faculty/Staff Helpdesk. 

You can download Windows 10 from the CUNY eMall. Once on the eMall home page, click on "Learn More" under the software
section of the page. 

Also help ITS get the word out to our students that they are also eligible to receive a free 5 device copy of Microsoft Office 2013
also know as Office365. This version will work on desktops, laptops, iPads and most Android devices with screens as small as 6
inches and running Android OS KitKat 4.4 or later. They can download their copy from www.office365.com and sign in with their
Kingsborough student email address. If a student is having trouble please direct them to the Student Helpdesk. 

Unfortunately at this time Faculty and Staff are not eligible. As soon as this changes we will let the campus community know
immediately. 

http://www.office365.com

